
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

I am pleased to announce Campus Physical & Environmental Planning (CPEP) has 
been renamed Campus Planning & Sustainability (CP&S). This new name better 
represents the team’s leadership role in physical, environmental, and sustainability 
planning. 

CP&S is responsible for stewardship of the campus’ land resources and vision for its 
public realm, ensuring capital project compliance with environmental regulatory 
statutes, long term physical planning for the campus and UCI Health, and leading 
collaborative campus efforts to advance sustainable operations and initiatives as 
outlined in the UC Sustainable Practices Policy. 

The website has changed to planningandsustainability.uci.edu and other identifiers 
are being updated to ensure a smooth launch of the new name. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Lou D. Ortiz 
Chief Financial Officer  
Vice Chancellor, Finance and Administration 

 

https://planningandsustainability.uci.edu/
https://dfa.uci.edu/

